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 Dear Praying Friends,       July – August 2010 

The month of July has been one of battles here in Guatemala. The church members have had different 

struggles in their steadfastness with the Lord and faithfulness to be in church.  We did get this picture 

here one Lord’s Day after the morning services.  Several of the men were out of town but we strive to 

always be faithful regardless of those who may or may not make it to God’s house and with the church.  

 Tammy also became very sick on the week of the 

19th that landed her in a small hospital for a day 

due to dehydration and complications therewith.  

But for the GRACE of God things could have been 

deadly. We have learned a lot this month and Trust 

in Him that He will see us through any other battles 

we will have in the future as we serve Him here in 

Guatemala. Thank you all for your prayers on our 

behalf and all those Servants of our Lord on the 

Mission Field of this world. 

In August we Celebrated the Day the Bible came into Guatemala.  We had big day with a display of the 

Bibles in Spanish going back to the 1569 Spanish Bible or the Biblia del Oso.   The week before I had 

lead Six Young People to the Lord, and on the following Lord’s Day THREE of them we in Services 

making public their Profession of Faith in Christ and brought their younger brother and sisters with 

them!  They walked to church by themselves for both the morning and afternoon services.  What a 

great time with had that day! Pray with us that Minor and Ingrid two of those children.  They did not 

make it due to their alcoholic Dad and their responsibilities of running and guarding the house due to 

his state.  The first of each month we also have meetings for the young people where the whole family 

is invited to come and participate and thing are really well there.  

September is our month of Missions and we will have a conference at the Seminary in Xela, kind of a 

“Round Robin” style meeting. Please pray for us and our involvement there, and that Missions will be 

even greater in the lives of the Local churches here in the Highlands of Guatemala. Thank you for your 

prayers and faithful support.  

In His service, 

Daniel Coates & Family 


